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Calling Solidarity Campaign

Vietnamese Youth Seek Justice for Thai Ha Parishioners

San Jose, CA – The Len Duong International Youth Network today launches the Calling Solidarity Campaign in support of the Catholic parishioners in Thai Ha, Vietnam.  Len Duong urges independent observers, embassy officials and human rights organizations to monitor the escalating religious persecutions by the Government of Vietnam.

The freedom to practice religious beliefs is a fundamental human right and part of the International Covenants on Civil and Political Rights (ICCPR), which Vietnam has ratified in 1982. The ICCPR grants citizens the right to exercise freedom of expression, assembly and association.  However, the Government of Vietnam has failed to keep its commitment and continues to crackdown on prayer vigils held by Catholics in Thai Ha, near Hanoi. The parishioners have merely assembled to demand the return of church land confiscated since 1961. 

Police, state-sponsored thugs and government officials have escalated the crackdown on peaceful protesters in recent weeks, even resorting to violence. Anti-protest units have beaten women with batons, tear gas has been used to break up the crowd and bulldozers have destroyed many church properties.

“Vietnamese across the world, regardless of your religious preference, must show solidarity to condemn the Vietnamese government’s unlawful confiscation of church properties for profit and demand an immediate halt to the crackdown against nonviolent protesters conducting peaceful prayer vigils,” said Mr. Phan Dinh Quoc, Len Duong’s General Secretary.

We urge you to support and participate in this campaign by contacting embassy and consulate officials in Vietnam to ask for an update and to request them to monitor the dire situation. Voice your concerns for the people of Thai Ha and demonstrate your solidarity. 

Attached is a list of foreign embassies and consulates contacts inside Vietnam. 









